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Reporting Safeguarding Incidents

Should an individual be in immediate danger, or a criminal offence has been committed,
please contact the police immediately on 999.

Raising concerns about a member of the club or gymnast

Majestic Gymnastics Welfare Officer
● Internal: Lucy Williams
● External: Jenna Anderson

● Online Incident Form
https://forms.gle/t6HLhCMAxEpbYpRP8

● welfare@majesticgymnastics.co.uk

South-West Gymnastics Region Welfare Officer
● Sue Clark
● Email details of the incident to:

southwest.rwo2@british-gymnastics.org

British Gymnastics - National Safeguarding Team
● British Gymnastics: 0345 129 7129
● Online Incident Form

bg.vissro.com/public/bgcase.nsf/safeguarding-report

How to raise concerns about a coach or club

If you have a concern relating to the behaviours of a coach or club and would like to discuss
these, you can contact the Welfare and Safe Sport team by calling 0345 1297129 or by
emailing them at welfareandsafesport@british-gymnastics.org.

When a complaint is made, Welfare and Safe Sport will assess, review and investigate the
information in accordance with the British Gymnastics Complaints and Disciplinary Policy
and Procedures.

Further information about this process can be found on the Conduct & Disciplinary page

Support and Guidance

NSPCC
● Confidential Helpline - 0800 800 5000 - 0808 800 5000
● NSPCC Child Protection in Sport Unit - Keeping Children Safe in Sport

https://forms.gle/t6HLhCMAxEpbYpRP8
mailto:welfare@majesticgymnastics.co.uk
mailto:southwest.rwo2@british-gymnastics.org
https://bg.vissro.com/public/bgcase.nsf/safeguarding-report
https://www.british-gymnastics.org/safesport/conduct-and-discipline
https://thecpsu.org.uk/
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Childline
● Contact 0800 1111 click here for Childline website

Childline advice for adults 0800 500 100 click for Childline website

Child Exploitation Online Protection (CEOP)
● The Child Exploitation Online Protection (CEOP) team is made up of police

officers that observe social networking sites to ensure you are safe whilst on
the internet. If you have or have ever had a concern regarding someone on
the internet or their behaviour towards you, you can make a report to CEOP
by clicking here

https://childline.org.uk/
https://thecpsu.org.uk/help-advice/related-information/information-for-parents-and-carers/
https://ceop.police.uk/

